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VSE Announces Director Retirement
Long-Time Director David M. Osnos Retires from VSE Board

ALEXANDRIA, Va.-- VSE Corporation (Nasdaq: VSEC) announced today David M. Osnos
has retired from the VSE Board of Directors, effective May 5, 2015.

Mr. Osnos has served VSE Corporation as Director since 1968. At various times throughout
his tenure, Mr. Osnos assumed key leadership roles while serving on each of the board’s
committees, and he also was appointed as the Lead Independent Director with the
responsibility of assuring effective corporate governance.

“David has been an integral part of our growth and success over the past 47 years,” said Cliff
Kendall, VSE Chairman of the Board. “David has a unique talent for seamlessly balancing
his legal expertise with sound strategic guidance; his role as our trusted advisor has been
indispensable over the years. I want to thank David for his leadership and contributions that
have significantly helped shape our strategy to position us well for the future.”

“On behalf of our management team, we extend our sincerest gratitude for David’s
exceptional leadership and dedication to the long standing success of our fine company,”
said Maurice “Mo” Gauthier, VSE President, CEO and COO. “David applied his expertise in
securities, real estate, mergers and acquisitions, and tax law and provided legal knowledge
and guidance in support of our most significant corporate transactions and leadership
changes. We wish him all the best in the years to come.”

In addition to serving as a director of VSE, Mr. Osnos was a senior partner at Arent Fox LLP,
and is currently of counsel. He currently serves as a director of EastGroup Properties, Inc.
and was a director of Washington Real Estate Investment Trust until May 2007.

About VSE

Established in 1959, VSE is a diversified sustainment and services company with experience
in solving issues of global significance with integrity, agility, and value. VSE is dedicated to
making our federal and commercial clients successful by delivering innovative solutions for
vehicle, ship, and aircraft sustainment, supply chain management, platform modernization,
mission enhancement, program management, energy, IT, and consulting services. For
additional information regarding VSE services and products, please see the Company's web
site at www.vsecorp.com or contact Christine Kaineg, VSE Investor Relations, at (703) 329-
3263.
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